
Interim Road  
Rehabilitation
Huntington Road | July 2023

Improvements are coming
The City of Vaughan is undertaking interim road rehabilitation work on  
Huntington Road, from Rutherford Road to McGillivray Road. This work will help  
preserve road conditions ahead of the future widening of Huntington Road.

The work will include asphalt paving over the existing gravel road and road drainage improvements. 

Construction will start this month with anticipated completion by November 2023.

Construction impacts
Access to private, commercial and institutional driveways and entrances may be impacted at times during  
construction. Work around commercial driveways and entrances will be conducted in stages to maintain access. 

Huntington Road will remain open to local vehicular  
traffic during construction. Temporary lane restrictions will be 
required to allow construction activities to proceed in a safe 
and efficient manner.

Advance notice will be provided to all business owners that 
will be impacted by construction.

For project inquiries 
City of Vaughan 
Infrastructure Delivery  
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects  
For general inquiries 
Service Vaughan 
Monday to Friday | 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
905-832-2281 
service@vaughan.ca
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